KPOA FEATURES SECURITY STAFF

Officer Siri Hallock and Officer Christopher Lamb

BY MARAL JOHNSON

he Kenmure Property Owners Association (KPOA) is very

fortunate to have a hard-working team of Security Guards.
Although they are contracted through Allied Universal and
wear the Allied uniforms, their dedication and commitment to
all the residents of the Kenmure community is second to none.
These dedicated and diligent guards not only serve to verify
passes for every single vehicle that enters through our gates
every day (appx. 850). They also go above and beyond in many
other ways that many residents might not be aware of. During
these next few months, the KPOA Security Committee will be
highlighting different Security Guards, in an effort to feature
some of the work they do, and how much they appreciate
working in this community.

OFFICER PROFILE OF SIRI HALLOCK
Siri was born in Mississippi and started working at Kenmure

on Jan. 10, 2019. Her past work experience included
security, being a care provider, and a server. Her outside
interests are spending time with her grandson, and doing
new adventures together.

* My most memorable moment while working at Kenmure
was an incident that ] responded to with an unresponsive

resident. It is always heart-wrenching to lose one of our own.

* My favorite location in Kenmure is the East Rock Court cul-
de-sac, because it has a million-dollar view.
* My favorite part of the job is that I love interacting with our

residents when 1 can get a quick update on how they’re doing.

Although, as busy as we stay, that doesn’t happen often.
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OFFICER PROFILE OF CHRISTOPHER LAMB

Christopher was born right here in Hendersonville, and
started working at Kenmure on November 7, 2021. His past
work experience included being an apple farmer, plumbing,
and a developer. His outside interests playing pickleball,
swimming, and physical fitness.

* My most memorable moment was when I received a call
from a neighbor of a resident who was not feeling well, and
EMS was called. I left the Guard house immediately and
went to the address provided by the neighbor. As soon as I
arrived, I knocked on the door and the resident waved for
me to enter their home. The resident was clearly not feeling
well, so I assisted them to lay down and helped them in any
way that I could while we waited for EMS to arrive. Once
EMS arrived, they took over. Best thing was a visit from the
resident at the Gate house soon after, driving and looking
great. By far, this is the best memory of the almost 3 years
I’ve been at Kenmure.

* My favorite location in Kenmure is the Bellshire area,
because it is extremely nice and different from many of the
other sub-divisions.

* My favorite part of the job is that my co-workers and the
residents are extremely nice, and I have good interactions
with residents and their guests. I enjoy assisting everyone
with whatever I can.
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